
Holy Cross School: The Week Ahead 
 

The PAC is looking for Donations of Wine for the Christmas Concert Wine Raffle! 
If you are willing to donate, please bring a bottle of wine and drop it off at the 

school office. Please ensure that you are donating wine and not sparkling juice. 
Thank you all for your support! 

 
Saturday: November 25th: 

 
Volleyball Championship and 3rd Place games @ St. Paul’s High School 

 
Monday: November 27th, Day 5 

 
 

Tuesday: November 28th, Day 6 
 

PAC Meeting @ Holy Cross School; 7:00 PM. Come to the front doors and ring the bell! 
 

Conference Manager Opens for Parents to sign-up for parent-teacher interviews 
 

Wednesday: November 29th, Day 1 
 
 

Thursday: November 30th, Day 2 
 

 
Friday: December 1st, Day 3 

 

 
 


